Cnterstate Mining Compract Commissc

BE IT KNOWN THAT:

WHEREAS. Rich Perry, Mike Visher and their staff arranged an informative and interesting
annual meeting for the Interstate Mining Compact Commission in Reno. Nevada from April 27 -
30, 2014; and

WHEREAS, Mr. Perry also served as the Moderator for the Opening Session on April 28 and as
the Master of Ceremonies at the Awards Banquet on April 29: and

WHEREAS, our hosts warmly welcomed and generously extended their Silver State hospitality
to all attendees:

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:

That the Interstate Mining Compact Commission expresses its deep appreciation to Rich Perry,
Mike Visher and all of the other state officials who assisted IMCC staff to assure a successful
meeting.

Issued this 30" day of April, 2014

ATTEST:
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Executive Director




